Planning Application LW/03/2449 

Dear  Mr Andrew Hill

I am writing to object to the planning application to permit two large breaches in the listed walls of Church Twitten.  These two walls are unique in Lewes and form a priceless part of the historic environment of the town.  They should not be breached in any part of their length.  Though not listed the tallest parts of the old flint wall on the Walwers Lane also form part of the historic past of Lewes and should remain intact as part of that development.

Would you please ensure that this objection is brought to the notice of the Planning Committee?

Yours sincerely

Andrew Hill

Lewes District Council

Planning Services

Southover House

Southover Road

LEWES East Sussex BN7 1AB 

